# Friday 7<sup>th</sup> May 2021

## Reminders

- Today pupils in Y6 will be bringing home Pupil information Booklets prepared by Milford Haven School. Please could these be completed and returned by next Friday when they will be collected by MHS staff.
- If your child is off school for any reason please would you mind calling before 10 o'clock to inform us of their absence and the reason why? This enables us to keep our registers up-to-date for checks during the day by the attendance staff in County Hall. Many thanks for your cooperation with this.

# E CATHOLIC SCHOOL

# **Parish Links & RE**

First Holy Communion and confession preparation has now started. Baptismal application forms and First Holy Communion forms have been sent home now. Please may these be returned to school as soon as possible so they can be passed on to Fr Paul? Please see the link below for the latest parents' newsletter from TenTen.

https://www.tentenresourc es.co.uk/primarysubscription/parents/



... this week to

Sonny 7 oed Lucas 4 oed Mrs Horn Mrs Partis

#### **Social Media**

It has been brought to our attention that some pupils here are accessing social media sites which are out of their recommended legal age limit. We know that social media services are popular with young people of all ages. Parents have an important role in helping prepare their children to go online before they start to use social media platforms, discussing the type of appropriate language to be used and who they should be talking to. Together you can look at the key things they need to know about staying safe online, critical thinking, and the safety settings that are available to them. It is the responsibility of parents to monitor what their child posts on social media when they are under the age limit. Here at school we continually promote esafety and this is reinforced by PC Thomas during her cyber-safety presentations. Currently, the minimum age to open an account on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Discord, Pinterest, TikTok and Snapchat is 13. YouTube requires account holders to be 18, however a 13-year-old can sign up with a parent's permission. If you find out your child has joined a social media service without your permission, try to discuss it with them; find out why they signed up and explain your concerns and how they can stay safe.

# Sports' Day

Our Health and Fitness week will take place during the week commencing May 24<sup>th</sup>. Class sports days that week are as follows –

Starfish	Friday morning
Dolphins	Monday afternoon
Puffins	Tuesday afternoon
Skomer	Thursday morning
Ramsey	Wednesday afternoon

We will be visited by Sports Pembrokeshire leaders who will deliver a range of different sports to each class. Pupils may wear their house colour t-shirts or school PE t-shirt into school with shorts/leggings/joggers on the day of their sports.

#### **RSE**

Please see the attached letter with links to information pages and a questionnaire on the teaching of Relationship and Sex Education which becomes statutory this academic year. We would appreciate your feedback by May 21<sup>st</sup>. You will find the RSE Consultation document in Parent Zone, Newsletters on our Website (Under Newsletter 7.5.21).



# **Y Cyngor Cymraeg**

Cwestiwn yr wythnos Pwy ydy dy ffrind di?

- Who is your friend?

Ateb/Answer

Fy ffrind i ydy \_\_\_\_\_ . - \_\_\_\_ is my friend.

Gair yr wythnos ydy Ffrindiau - Our word of the week is friends

Idiom yr wythnos ydy cyn bo hir - Our idiom of the week is before long

Cysylltair yr wythnos ydy hefyd - Our connective of the week is as well.

Merit Certificates	
Dosbarth Seren Y Mor	Luca - for trying really hard with his 'number 5' work this week.
Dosbarth Dolffin	Isabelle - for showing courage and great cooperation within group work in Topic.
Dosbarth Puffin	Sarah - for brilliant instruction writing this week in literacy.
Dosbarth Skomer	Kenny - for wonderful research on the Stone Age.
Dosbarth Ramsey	Ollie - for using and applying his mathematical skills to solve reasoning problems.



PRAYER OF THE MONTH
Glory be to the Father,
and to the Son and to the
Holy Spirit. As it was in
the beginning, is now and
ever shall be, world
without end.
Amen

## **Our New Prayer Garden**

This is now finished and we would like to share it with you all. On Monday Fr Paul will be coming into school to bless the garden and speak to our Faith Ambassadors about the work that they have carried out. Please see the photos below and the link to the video that was taken earlier today. <a href="https://www.j2e.com/st-francis-catholic-primary-school1/Catherine+R/medium.mov/">https://www.j2e.com/st-francis-catholic-primary-school1/Catherine+R/medium.mov/</a>



